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Dear Grote: 

Thanks for your interesting letter of April 18th 
and its enclosures. In response to the less important 
aspects of it, I enclose copies of the transmittals of the 
checks for $4,000 and $2,500 respectively to your accounts 
in the National Bank of Australasia, Hobart, and the 
Harris Trust and Savings Bank in Chicago. 

On more important aspects, I was glad to get the 
inference that your equipment is in hand for the cable 
operations across a valley and the testing for the Y hole. 
Also, I was glad to get the reprints and am happy to report 
that some research by Miss Ewanoski turned up the informa­
tion on the Journal of Geophysical Research and the abstract 
of yours and Ellis' paper in that. We shall try to keep an 
eye peeled for the June issue and the IIWor1d Wide Spread F. II 

Incidentally, I have received a copy of liThe 
Changing Universe, II by John Pfeiffer. The extent to which 
I have gotten into it indicates a highly readable review of 
radio astronomy to date and some guesses at its current 
developments. 

We shall be interested in hearing from you when 
you have further developments either of radio astronomy or 
travel in hand. Of course, if there is anything further we 
can do at this end, don't hesitate to yell. 

Best wishes, 

/4j; 
Charles H. Schauer
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